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The Feast of Pentecost 
~ June 8, 2025 ~ 

Pentecost, the coming of the Holy Spirit,  

calls up the image of wind that rushes, 

flames that leap, 

and disciples that are inspired to go out from  

the upper room fearlessly. 

Scripture tells us that this is the moment that gave birth to the Church.  

Pentecost brings the Easter season to a grand and fiery close.  

The Holy Spirit lavishes us with gifts which empower us as followers 

of Jesus to take up his mission and make it ours.  

Wisdom, Understanding, Counsel, Fortitude,  

Knowledge, Piety and Fear of the Lord  

are gifts which help us to continue Jesus’ work in our world.  

Pentecost is our Birthday. 

As part of the Universal Church, the Community of Our Lady of Mercy  

will celebrate being Church.  

To acknowledge our oneness in the Spirit  

all parishioners are asked to wear red on the Feast of Pentecost. 

As included in our Mission Statement, may we be “empowered by the Holy Spirit  

to live the values of Jesus in a prayerful, welcoming, and nurturing environment.” 
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With Gratitude: The parish is extremely grateful to the dedicated 
religious education teachers who made this past year such a success.  
Your prayer, witness and love of  your students have had a profound 
impact on the youth of  this parish.  You will never know the effect of  
your ministry on the youth you taught, but God will nurture the seed 
you planted and produce fruit 30, 60 and 100 fold.  Thank you for 
responding so generously to the invitation of  God and to the need of  this parish 
community.  All of  us are richer because of  your presence. 

 

New Catechists: The Religious Education community is in need 
of  volunteer catechists for the coming school year.  A catechist 
must be a person of  prayer and faith who desires to form young 
people in the mandates of  the Gospel and by the love of  God.  
Catechists are responsible for planning and conducting scheduled 

religious education lessons, supervising children and maintaining classroom records.  
Volunteers are provided with all necessary training as well as opportunities for on-going 
enrichment.  Catechists must be at least eighteen years old, an active member of  a Catholic 
parish, willing to teach in conformity with the doctrine of  the Church and have current 
child protection clearances.  Since it can take several weeks to process the clearances, please 
volunteer early in the summer. 
 

If  you are willing to share your faith with the children of  this parish, please consider 
volunteering as a catechist or aide for the coming school year.  Commit early and have 
access to training at your leisure as well as ample time to review the textbook.  For more 
information, call Irene Lucas in the Faith Formation Office at 814-899-6132 or email 
ilucas@ourladyofmercychurch.org 
 

The following catechists are needed for the coming year: 
Grade K – Sunday morning 
Grade 1 – Sunday morning 

First Reconciliation – Sunday morning 
Grade 5 – Tuesday after school 
Grade 7/8 – Sunday morning 

RE
LI

GI
OU

S 
ED

UC
AT

IO
N
 

Save the Stations 
For many years, the outdoor Stations of the Cross on our parish 
grounds have offered a peaceful place for prayer and reflection. 

Tucked in the wooded area behind the church, this sacred path has 
unfortunately fallen into disrepair and is now seldom used. We believe it’s time to breathe 

new life into this space—not only restoring the Stations, but also creating an inviting 
outdoor worship area for prayer, small services, and spiritual connection with nature. We 
are forming a group of parishioners to explore this vision and bring it to life. The project 

scope and timeline is not defined - and we welcome all families and groups to join us in this 
effort. We are holding a site visit and brief meeting starting at the picnic shelter on  

Tuesday, May 13th at 6:30 p.m. Please contact Gary Smith at gsmith.erie@outlook.com  
or at 814 397-4647 if you’re interested in being part of this meaningful project. 
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Order of  Christian Initiation Invitation 
Joining Our Catholic Family 

Do you have questions about the Catholic faith? Have you thought 
about becoming a member of the Catholic Church? Would you like 
to explore the possibility of being baptized? Then come and join the 
members of the OCIA ministry. 

Unbaptized adults or teens or those not raised in a Christian community are invited into a rich and powerful 
ministry of prayer, faith-sharing, learning and reflection. This one-year (or longer if desired) process allows 
participants to explore the teachings, practices and communal life of the Catholic Church so that individuals can 
make an honest decision about their faith journey. Because this process requires a full year, those considering 
baptism or acceptance into the Catholic Church next Easter would need to begin the process now. 

Individuals raised and well-formed in a Christian denomination other than the Catholic Church are invited to 
explore the Catholic tradition and beliefs in a time-frame and context that best meets their needs. Full reception 
into the Catholic Church for those baptized and steeped in the Christian faith can take place when the 
individual and faith community discerns is appropriate. 

Baptized adults who wish to celebrate the sacrament of Confirmation may also pursue the formation appropriate 
for this sacrament. 

For more information, or to have your questions answered, contact Irene Lucas @ 814-899-6132, any member 
of the parish staff @ 814-899-5342 or speak with a member of this parish community. All members of our 
parish family are reminded that an invitation to a friend or relative can be the one word that was needed. Invite 
someone you love to join our Catholic family. 

Parkinson’s Walk at OLM 
Parkinson Partners of NW PA will be hosting the Patti Mattis Memorial Parkinson 
Awareness Walk on Saturday, May 31st at 10:00 a.m., here at Our Lady of Mercy. 

This important event raises funds to support the only local nonprofit dedicated to providing PD programs, 
services and support for those with PD and their families. Joe Mattis, widower of Patti Matti, is a Knight of 
Columbus at OLM. Lynne Gotham, OLM parishioner, is executive director of Parkinson Partners and her 
husband Scott is also a Knight. You are welcome to join us for the walk and the lunch afterward. 

You can register at www.parkinsonpartners.org or scan the QR code below. Cost is $25. If you need a paper 
form, please call 814-899-3030. 

Parkinson Partners, the Mattis family and the Gotham family are very grateful to Fr. Matt for 
letting us host another Parkinson’s Walk at OLM. We are also appreciative of the Knights of 
Columbus who are one of the sponsors of this event. 

If you’d like to volunteer or if you’d like more information on Parkinson Partners, please reach 
out to Lynne at Parkinson Partners 814-899-3030. Thank you in advance for your support. 

http://www.parkinsonpartners.org
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2025 BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 
The Knights of Columbus in Erie and Crawford 
Counties are conducting our 4th annual Baby Bottle 
Fundraiser. Your charitable donations thus far have 
enabled the Knights to purchase five state of the art 
Ultrasound Machines and a Mobile Ultrasound 
Clinic for the Women’s Care Center of Erie. Since 
2018, 702 babies have been born to women after 
they viewed their ultrasounds. They chose life for 
their babies even though they were originally 
abortion bound. The Women’s Care Center 
continues to face a financial crisis due to a large cut 
in funding by the state of PA that began last year. 
They actively promote childbirth as an option, 
rather than abortion by providing pregnancy, 

parenting, and adoption support services. In order 
to keep providing these vital services, the Women’s 
Care Center depends on our financial support. Baby 
bottles will be distributed at the Church entrances 
on Mother’s Day weekend (May 10-11th). Please 
take one home and fill it with spare change, cash, or 
checks. Envelopes will also be available as an option 
to the Baby Bottles. Online giving options are 
available through FlockNote. The bottles and 
envelopes should be returned the weekend of June 
21-22nd (Weekend following Father’s Day). We 
thank you in advance for your kind generosity, and 
pray you will once again join us in our continuing 
efforts in saving the lives of 
unborn children.  

 
 

Knightly News 

Spring 2025 

All focus is now on the Annual Golf & 

Sports Raffle which has not happened at 

the time of this report. It will occur 

Friday, May 9 and final details are 

coming together. We thank sponsors for 

their contributions, whether a major 

prize or monetary, and all who 

purchased tickets for themselves, family 

and friends. We expect over 500 

attendees at this event which has become 

one of the best in the Harborcreek and 

surrounding area.  

Unfortunately, with the state of the 

economy, the ticket price had to be 

increased to $15, (2 for $25), which is 

still a bargain considering it includes a 

chance to win major prizes along with 

food and refreshments for the entire 

evening. The usual games of chance and 

raffles will also be available. Please 

patronize the sponsors whose names 

appear on the ticket as well as those 

whose ads will be on display all around 

Sperry Hall and the Gym. 

Also, thanks to those who donated items, 

the ladies who used their talent to group 

them into awesome theme baskets and 

all who purchased tickets.  

The involvement of all, Knights and 

non-Knights alike, whose efforts continue 

to make the Golf Raffle a huge success, is 

greatly appreciated! Thanks everyone. 

The OLM Council is very active, now with 

over 100 members. However, our goal is 

not just to achieve membership numbers, 

but to involve ourselves in acts of charity 

with neighbors and church – both near 

and far. If you are not a Knight, please 

consider joining us. 

Applications for scholarships, offered to 

graduating seniors whose parents are 

members of the parish, are now being 

accepted. Please check the website or 

church office. The deadline is May 18. 

The Annual Baby Bottle Fund Raiser is 

just around the corner. Listen for a 

presentation after Masses and watch the 

bulletin. 

The Summer Festival is on the horizon 

and as in the past, The Knights can be 

counted upon to help. 
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Celebrate Pentecost  
Make-Your-Own Sundae Bar  

And a Cake Walk 
Please tell us if you can bake & donate a 

cake for the Cake Walk.  
You can email 

ilucas@ourladyofmercychurch.org  
or add your name to the list in the 

Gathering Space. 


